

Newsletter

Happy New Year!

It is time again to have a HOA meeting to discuss items that need our attention. We have reserved a meeting room at the Library Center on February 24th, 2024 at 9:00 am to discuss several topics. We also need to fill 2 vacancies on the board. Wendy Brower has resigned as secretary as they have moved out of the neighborhood. Our current Vice President, Catrina Horned has stepped up and is filling this role until we can vote to fill this position and possibly the VP role. Other items on the agenda to discuss include:

- 2024 dues increase.
- Garage sale volunteers Anyone interested in having a garage sale this spring/summer needs to attend.
- GFL Environmental Waste Company
- Bright Speed Internet

Please plan on joining us as we value your input and strive to make our neighborhood a safe and pleasant place for us all.

As always, if you have any concerns or thoughts about our neighborhood, please reach out and let us know.

info@crownmeadowshoa.com

 $\underline{architecture\text{-}committee@crownmeadowshoa.com}$

neighborhood-watch@crownmeadowshoa.com